Robinson, Beth

From: Robinson, Beth

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 12:32 PM
To: Shay Totten

Cc: Clasen, Michael; Robinson, Beth
Subiect: RE: Records Request

Shay-

No member of the Governor’s office videotaped this event. {A member of the Governor’s staff did take photos, but |
understand you are not interested in those.} My understanding is that the Deputy Secretary of Administration Michaei
Clasen videotaped a small portion of the meeting. By copy of this email | am forwarding the request to him.

Thanks,

Beth

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 10:55 AM
To: Robinson, Beth
Subject: Records Request

Beth Robinson, Counsel to the Governor
Office of Gov. Peter Shumlin

State of Vermont

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05602

October 13, 2011
Dear Ms. Robinson:

In accordance with Vermont law 1 VSA §§ 315-320, I request that the following information be provided to me
within the timeframe ascribed by Statute:

* A copy of the video recorded by the governor's office of a September 23, 2011 meeting with Agency of
Natural Resource employees, and others, with ANR Secretary Deb Markowitz and Administration Secretary Jeb
Spaulding.

ft's my understanding the meeting occurred on the campus of Vermont College on or about the date listed above
and that a member of the governor's staff recorded the meeting with a video camera and took photos. I am only
interested in a DVD copy of the recorded, unedited video.

If vou are not the custodian of these records, please forward this request to that individual, and identify that
individual so 1 can follow-up with them directly.

For all information you withhold which falls under the purview of this request, please describe the nature of that
information and the statutory basis for which you are denying access.

Please let me know when this information would be available to review or pickup. If this information can be
made available in electronic format, thereby avoiding the time and waste of creating paper copies, [ would
request the information be provided in such manner.



If you have any questions, feel free to contact me directly at (802) 324-3198.

Sincereiy,
Shay Totten

Political Columnist
Seven Days

PO Box 1164
Burlington, VT 05401



